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AB InBev Does Not Endorse These Numbers

This company-compiled consensus estimate is published for information purposes only, based on the inputs of participating analysts who have submitted their financial projections. Note that consensus estimates, including any kind of underlying
projections or forecasts, are the analysts’ own opinions and do not represent opinions, forecasts or predictions of AB InBev or its management. They are not endorsed, influenced or commented on by AB InBev. Also, the consensus methodology may
change at any time. AB InBev, therefore, assumes no liability whatsoever in connection with the compilation, completeness or publication of consensus estimates and does not by its reference or distribution imply its endorsement of or concurrence
with such information, conclusions or recommendations. AB InBev undertakes no obligation to update or revise such information.


